English and European Legal Services

55 Galashiels Road

Walkerburn 

Peeblesshire

EH43 6AD 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I write to register my opposition to the proposed closure of Peebles Sheriff Court and the likely impact this would have on the fair administration of justice. 

This court fulfills a very useful function for those living in Tweeddale District and is unfair to both those accused individuals and the victims of crime seeking justice. 

If the Peebles Court were to close, it would involve clients having a 70 mile round trip to Jedburgh which is extremely difficult for those dependent on public transport. 

I do not believe that enough consideration has been given to the problems people face during the winter-time when travel is severely curtailed often due to road closures and the withdrawal of public transport. 

As a Barrister offering advice to Scottish solicitors and their clients on English and European Law I am extremely concerned about the problems this proposed closure would cause them and would urge the Scottish Courts Service to theink very carefully before reaching their decision. 

Kind Regards 

John Joseph McKegney  BA (Hons) LLB (Hons) LLM (European Law) Cert. Ed.

Barrister  
